
 
      

   

I would like to pass the following comment on Exam 75 : Transport strategy as I a, led to believe that you
are the person collecting such comments.

As an over 75 who generally walks or cycles for shopping I welcome the policy to encourage more
sustainable travel. I would point out however that the reality of what the County Council are doing is in
some parts contrary to this objective. For example the road markings for joint pedestrian/cycleway use are
worn in many locations and when road markings are renewed, the cycleway markings are not. I recently
pointed out this to the County Council that near the Shelthorpe roundabout where the cycleway crosses
Landsdown drive and the reply was that they no longer mark these.
Thus my comment is that somewhere in the document there should be an urgent strategy to upgrade all the
old cycleway markings in the Loughboroiugh and Shepshed area and to make it clear where cycleways cross
and where there is joint pedestrian/cycle use and to expand the latter wherever possible and where conflicts
can be avoided.

Many thanks

Roger Smith
  

  
 


